
Hello 
This is not a formal response from the Parish Council but my observations on the accuracy of your 
data as it applies to this parish. 
 

• You show Plaitford as having an “H” for its public transport and whilst this is correct for the 
few properties which are situated near the A36 most dwellings are so far away that using 
the service requires a walk of between 1 and 2 miles.  Surely the spread of properties should 
have featured in the assessment. 

• You show that the parish has access to superfast broadband, which again is correct for a few 
properties, however, most do not even achieve 7Mbps.  Indeed we are involved in a project 
with Openreach to try to get FTTP because our current speeds are so low. 

 
I appreciate that you have tried to provide a simple ranking but without considering the distribution 
of facilities across the parish you are likely to give an overly favourable impression of availability.  
Perhaps  a facility available to 50% of properties would have been a more reasonable criterion, 
although this would clearly have required more effort. 
 
Regards,  Jane 
 
Jane Wright 
Clerk to Melchet Park & Plaitford Parish Council 
 
This email is intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed.  If you have 
received this email in error please notify us as soon as possible    

  Melchet Park & Plaitford Parish Council cannot accept any responsibility for 
the accuracy or completeness of this message as it has been transmitted over a public network.  We 
do our best to guard against viruses. If you get a virus, we cannot accept liability for any damage. 
You should carry out your own virus check before you open attachments. 
 
 
 




